
Project Title
GO Bond 

Allocation
Citizen Outreach

Estimated 

Construction 

Awarded Date

Estimated 

Complete

Go Bond Funds 

Spent to Date

04/04/2019 - Public Outreach Meeting with Historic Main Street Group took place on 

March 22nd. Design is ongoing with 30% plans expected by end of this month.

03/19/2019 - Exploratory bore tests being conducted between the hours of 7am and 

7pm through March 22nd. 

03/05/2019 - Lance Calvert, Public Works Director attended the Savanna Oaks 

Neighborhood Association meeting to provide information on project as well as 

provide opportunites for members to inquire about project specifics and/or relay 

concerns to be considered during the design process. 

02/13/2019 - Preliminary site surveying is ongoing.

01/08/2019 - Contract approved. City is scheduling a kickoff meeting with the 

consultant.

12/27/2018 - Contract for design is signed and executed. Utility locates are scheduled 

in the next two weeks in order to identify existing underground utilities in the project 

area.

12/10/2018 - Design contract award for HHPR approved by City Council. 

10/10/2018 - The firm of HHPR has been selected. Scope and fee negotiations are 

underway.

9/12/2018 - Advertisement for Design and Construction Administration Services 

closed. The City received three (3) bids which are currently under review.

8/15/2018 - Advertisement for Design and Construction Administration Services 

published on the City's bid website.  

03/20/2019 - Project evaulation results, open house feedback, and preliminary cost 

estimates were presented to the Transportation Advisory Board. Board members 

voted unaimously to have the City create a draft Action Plan for future review and 

approval. Project information will be presented to the City Council at the April 15th 

Work Session. 

01/29/2019 - City and School District held an open house at Trillium Creek Primary 

School for students, parents, teachers, and community members to provide input on 

recommended safe routes.

01/08/2019 - DKS has developed a preliminary list of projects and cost estimates. An 

open house is planned for the night of January 29, 2019 at Trillium Creek Primary 

School for the public to comment on proposed safe routes and priority projects. Stay 

tuned to the City's newsletter and social media for more information.

11/13/2018 - DKS Associates is refining the draft plans and compiling preliminary 

project prioritization and cost estimates.

10/16/2018 - Consultant is developing draft plan revisions.

09/04/2018 - Work Order issued to DKS Associates to begin evaluation and planning 

efforts for Trillium Primary, Sunset Primary, and Rosemont Ridge schools
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Safe Routes to Schools

Sunset Road Improvements: Cornwall St. to 

Willamette Falls Drive 

Willamette Falls Drive Improvements: 10th St. to 

Hwy 43 

$1,000,000.00

Highway 43 Improvements $2,200,000.00

Historic Willamette Main Street and 10th 

St./Interchange Streetscape Improvements Design 

$3,000,000.00                            

$4,000,000.00

$800,000.00

$2,000,000.00
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